
REAC Minutes, May 19th, 2016 
Town Hall, Large Conference Room 

6:30-8:00pm 
 

• The group discussed how not passing LD 1649 effects our landfill project; will 
not allow an expansion of system size and metering expansion without new 
legislation  

 

• 2017 Home and Business Energy Fairs—The Home Energy fair is scheduled 
for January, and a Business Energy Fair is also in the works. 

 

• Kimberly met with leadership from the School department regarding 
Energy/Sustainability Planning. Another meeting will be scheduled soon.  

 

• Kimberly reported out some highlights from Solid Waste and Recycling 
Conference (May 3-4)  

 
Other Items discussed at the meeting include:   

• Set dates for litter cleanups/events  

• REAC Letter of endorsement for Bike/Pedestrian Plan  

• Election tabling Tuesday, June 14th  
 


